
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  November 8, 2024 

 

 

City Hall Closed 

City Hall will be closed on Monday, November 11th in observance of Veterans Day. 

 

Bloodmobile Coming to Community Center 
On Thursday, November 21st from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm the blood mobile will be accepting donations at 

700 East Gibbs Ave.   Appointments are required for the best possible donation experience, same-day 

appointments are available at most locations and photo ID is required.  To schedule your one hour 

appointment please call 800-398-7888 or visit bloodworksNW.org/giveblood.  

 

Quote of the day: 

   

 “Always do your best. What you plant now, you will harvest later.”  

 

     ~ Og Mandino 

 


